
 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

This notice is to advise residents that I have raised the issue of the non-operational lamps in the Inner Green to Wandsworth Borough Council and 

requested that the lamps are addressed as a matter of urgency, under Health & Safety.  

 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd  

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager  


